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Docket No. 50-341

The Detroit Edison Company
Jens
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Nuclear Operations
6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, MI 48166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 28, 1984, informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated August 29, 1984. Per the discussion
between Messrs. P. M. Byron of my staff and G. M. Trahey of your staff,
we understand that full compliance will be achieved by November 15, 1984.

We will examine these matters during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

®0rlginal stgnad | E, Warntokn

R. F. Warnick, Chief
Projects Branch 1

c¢c: L. P. Bregni, Licensing
Engineer
P. A. Marquardt, Corporate
Legal Department

cc w/ltr dtd 9/28/84:

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, KIII

Ronald Callen, Michigan Public
Service Commission

Harry H. Yoigt, Esq.
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